
De: Steven Stucky <stevenstucky@mac.com>
Fecha: January 8, 2006 4:08:44 PM GMT-06:00
Para: analara@att.net.mx
Asunto: Serenata

Dear Ana,

I had the pleasure of hearing your Serenata. A most inventive piece, by turns mysterious and 
playful. (But no basset horns after all!) From what I knew before, this piece also seems to contain a 
lot that is new for you. I, on the other hand, never seem able to surprise myself any more, so I admire 
you a lot for still going forward.

Wishing you a very happy new year,
Steve


